
Best date your husband 
has ever taken you on

Where and when did you
first meet your 

husband?

What was your first date
with your husband like?

What pet names do you
have for each other?

How did your husband
propose?

Best anniversary gift?

Do you and your husband
have a song?

What has surprised you
most in your marriage?

What is the sweetest
thing your husband has

ever done for 
you?

What do you find most
attractive about your

husband?

In what ways has your
husband changed since

becoming a 
father?

Does your husband have 
any sweet rituals for 

you?



Describe your dream date
with your husband

What is one stand out
reason you fell in love 

with your husband?

What’s a meal your 
husband cooks well?

Why did you choose your
wedding date?

Describe the scene of
your first kiss with 

your husband

What is your favorite way 
to "set the mood"?

In what outfit do you find
your husband the most

sexy?

Do you prefer evening or
morning sex?

What outfit of yours does
your husband find 

sexiest?

Do you sext with your
husband?

Would you say your sex 
life is vanilla or spicy?

What is your husband's
sexiest feature?



Boxers or briefs?
What is one pet peeve 

you have about your
husband?

Shaved, waxed or 
au naturale?

Do you wear sexy 
lingerie?

What is your husband's
favorite meal you 

make for him?

What's the silliest date
you've ever gone on?

Do you and your husband
have a sexy song?

How many times per
week/month would you

prefer to have 
sex?

What's the most
embarrassing thing that's

happened to you in 
front of your 

husband?

What is your husband's
most endearing 

quality?

What's the funniest 
memory you have of 

your wedding?

In what way is your 
husband a great dad?


